Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

From: Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

Sent: Thursday, June 20, 2019 3:24 PM

To: ‘Christine Alderman’; Amos, James A (jamos@blm.gov)
Subject: RE: Red Hllls Unit 17H (30-025-42325)

All,

The NMOCD tracking number for this release is 1RP-5559.
Thanks,
Dylan Rose-Coss

Environmental Scientist

Oil Conservation Division
1220 South St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505

(505) 476-3488

From: Christine Alderman <calderman@cimarex.com>

Sent: Friday, June 7, 2019 2:22 PM

To: Amos, James A (jamos@blm.gov) <jamos@blm.gov>; EMNRD-OCD-District1spills <EMNRD-OCD-
District1lspills@state.nm.us>

Subject: [EXT] Red Hllls Unit 17H (30-025-42325)

All,

We had a produced water release at the above named location. A %” ball valve was inadvertently left open and the
release measured 35’ x 23’ x 5” on the location pad. It was in and around piping and pumps. The impacted soils were
hand dug to remove the heavily impacted soils. Samples will be collected to determine the impact left to remove, if
any. The volume was determined from pumpers numbers and a spill calculation spreadsheet.

| am attaching the C-141.

Respectfully,

Christine Alderman

Cimarex Energy Co.

CIMAREX

ESH Supervisor — Permian Basin
Midland TX
Cell —432.853.7059



